


Important Meeting for All who Serve 
Every 5 years all clergy, staff and volunteers are required to have an 
educational session on Responsible Ministry in the Church, and some 
in high- risk positions will also require a police check. This meeting is 
compulsory to educate parishioners in ministry on what misconduct 
looks like and their duty to report misconduct of minors, but also 
vulnerable adults.  Individuals who serve in various ministries in 
the Church always have a duty to report: 

The Diocese of Antigonish recognizes that, under the 

Adult Protection Act, Section 5, all persons have a duty 

and an obligation to report to the Department of 

Health, Continuing Care, Adult Protection Services 1-
800-225-7225 all information of any real, potential or 

suspected physical, sexual, financial or emotional abuse 

and neglect of vulnerable adults sixteen years or older. ǲA cleric, religious, paid employee, or volunteer of the 

Church having any information indicating that a vulnerable 

adult is being abused or neglected shall give such 

information immediately to the Department of Health,, 

Continuing Care, Adult Protection Services 1-800-225-
7225 and the local Police Department for investigation. A 

report shall be complied and a copy shall be submitted to the Bishopsǯ delegateǤǳ 
Reporting known or suspected cases of abuse is 
mandatory for all people in Nova Scotia. Therefore, staff and 
volunteers including members of the clergy are required to 
report. 
ǲNo clergyǡ diocesan employee or volunteer can absolve 
themselves from the duty to report by rationalizing they 

have no ǲfirst hand informationǳǡ that the information is 

ǲhearsayǳ or that someone else will make the reportǤ 
Failure to report promptly on such complaint risks 

exposing the vulnerable adult to harmǤǳ 
We have a duty to report misconduct by a bishop, priest, deacon 
or lay person.  Since clergy and laity work with children, and 
people of all ages, including vulnerable adults, we need to know 
the boundaries, expectations and protocols. 

The meeting for St Joseph Parish in North Sydney is scheduled 
for Monday, Nov. 27th at 6:30 pm in the Parish Hall below the 
Church.  Most will only need to attend the educational session and 
sign to abide by the protocols and some like the priests will also 
require a police check. Peace, Fr. Doug 
 
 

                            Religious Education 

What is set forth by the seventh commandment? 
The seventh commandment requires respect for the universal 
destination and distribution of goods and the private ownership of 
them, as well as respect for persons, their property, and the integrity of 
creation. The commandment also forbids the unjust keeping or taking 
of the good of one's neighbor, as well as wronging the neighbor in any 
way in respect to his/hers good's or property. The Church also finds in 
this Commandment the basis for her social doctrine which involves the 
correct way of acting in economic, social and political life, the right and 
the duty of human labor, justice and solidarity among nations, and love 
for the poor. Further reading: CCC 2401-2402 

 
Christmas Fair 
It is that time of year again as we begin preparations for our Christmas 
Fair. This year the fair will be held on Saturday December 2nd from 10 
am until 2 pm in the Church Hall. There will be lots of Christmas crafts, 
baked goods, fudge and ticket draws. We are hoping this year to have a 
toy table with toys that are in like new condition. If you have any toys 
you would like to donate, we would greatly appreciate it. Also, we are 
looking for your help with baked goods for our bake table. With so many 
excellent bakers in the parish, we will have lots of goodies for sale. 
Thank you in advance for your continuing support with our fundraisers 
for our parish. 

 

 

Christmas Craft Fair Tickets 
We try to avoid selling tickets in our Church, but some can not 
make it to the office during the week to purchase tickets due to 
work. So for your convenience, we will have tickets available at 
the entrance for the last two weekends of November. The finance 
committee created hall envelopes that are available in the pews.  For tax 
receipts write: St. Joseph Hall on your cheque. 

      COLLECTIONS~ THANK YOU! NOV.4TH. & NOV.5TH 

Envelopes             2060.00         

Loose Cash                           405.00        

Fuel                     40.00        

Candles                                 40.00        

Expectant Mothers                             25.00                   

Indigenous Fund                        5.00        

Special Collections                           5.00         

Pre-Authorized Debit                      750.00         

Total             3330.00          

Hall Fund               645.00          

Church Improvement                 50.00           

Shortfall for the week of Nov.4th& Nov. 5th $ 516.00 

 

                                    Community 

Seton Community Complex 
Volunteers unveiling the new name for the Seton Community 
Complex which is home to the Foodbank, Youth & Family Recreation 
Centre, housing and more.  Thank you for all you do for the 
community. 

 
 
Sunday Nov. 26, 2-4pm 

Session at St. Marguerite Bourgeoys on the Synod just conducted 
in Rome. 

Dr. Michael Higgins will be the presenter. Dr. Higgins is 
distinguished scholar in residence at St. Michael’s university in 
Toronto. He has been president of several catholic universities in 
North America, and often does Theological commentary for 
CBC. He attended the Synod as the designated journalist for 
Paulist Press. Open to all! 

 

                               CWL & KOC 

CWL meeting Monday Nov. 3 at 7 pm in the church hall. Any 
lady 16 or over can come to our meeting and see what we’re 
about and what we do for our church and community. Hope to 
see you there. 
 

                                 Quote 

 
“By failing to prepare, you are preparing to fail.” 
 
 

          Peace Be With You and Have A Great Week 
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